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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: connor herdt 

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 1:15 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Pit River releases

As I am sure you know, the Pit River releases are a wonderful resource for whitewater 
enthusiasts, and I just want to be another voice to oppose the proposed cancellation of the 
recreational releases. More and more we are losing the opportunity to run the world class 
rivers of California that we and visitors from all over the world are blessed with.  Please 
hear our outcries and reconsider the decision to end the few releases that we do have. 
We are so lucky in California to have such fun and gorgeous rivers, and we must protect 
them before they are nothing but stories we tell our Grand children. Thank You. 
 
Connor Herdt 




